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Updates. . . 
Board Week 
You may notice a number of our PPPA directors 
here this afternoon. Some are arriving today for 
committee meetings this evening, and of course, 
tomorrow is the summer board meeting.  So we’ll 
have a special chapel tomorrow morning with Elder 
William Winston, South Atlantic Conference 
president, as our guest speaker. We also have 
some great special music planned, so we’ll see you 
there. 

 
Teacher’s Convention 2018 
In early August, a small group of intrepid travelers 
made their way across the country to be at the NAD 
Teacher’s Convention, held in Chicago on August 
6-9. They set up and staffed the store and Pacific 
Press display, all the while meeting and greeting 
teachers and customers.  
 
 Here, you can see their handiwork in the store… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Top, L-R: Dan Wegh, Marketing; Dave Gatton, Sales; 
Don Laing, Chapel Music/Media; Bonnie Laing, Advertising. 



 

 

Our group also 
got to spend time 
with friends of 
Pacific Press. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
That’s all from Teachers Convention 2018—until 
next time, in 2024! 
 

Employee Update. . . 
We Love Our Students!  
All summer long, we’ve had the help of several 
students who’ve made our everyday tasks much 
easier. In the last issue of PIP, we introduced you to 
Jenae Rogers in Marketing, and today we’d like to 
show our appreciation to Sierra Bartlett and Susie 
Aguirre Duncan, who will be leaving us soon to 
return to their studies.  
 
Sierra Bartlett has been working in Customer 
Service during her summer break.  The staff in 
Customer Service say, “Sierra has been a delight to 
work with and we will miss her happy, bubbly spirit 
when she goes back to school this fall.   
 
 
 
 

Have a great school 
year Sierra!” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Out in Shipping, Susie Aguirre Duncan has been 
helping the Shipping staff keep up with picks. She 

even learned to run the 
strapping machine. The 
shipping staff tell us 
Susie is a quick learner, 
and they really 
appreciate her work 
ethic, the way she stays 
on top of the job,  her 
awesome attention to 
detail, and so much 
more.  
 
Thanks for spending 
your summer with us, 
Susie!  

 
 

Dateline . . . 
 

August 

16 Special Board Chapel, Elder William 

Winston, Speaker 

20 Chapel—Safety; Mike Fifer, Chairperson 

15  PAYDAY 

27 Chapel—Product Dedication, Robert 

Congleton, Chairperson/Wellness Contest 

Announcement 

29  PAYDAY 
 

September 

  3   LABOR DAY, PPPA Holiday 

10 Chapel—Jonathan Zita, publishing director 

for Canada; Dan Wegh, Chairperson 

12  PAYDAY 

17 Chapel—Chapel Music/Media; Don Laing, 

Chairperson 

24 Chapel—Signs Newsbox; Dave Sturm 

26  PAYDAY 

Marcus Mashburn, the illustrator  
for “God Said It” 

Bonnie Laing and author Brenda Walsh, 
letting their lights shine, so to speak… 


